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On 14.08.2023 students requested to give permission for more number of cultural 

celebrations in commemoration of many festivals in the college.  After discussion the grievance 

was redressed by commemorating cultural festivals including Onam celebrations.  

On 31.08.2023 students expressed their grievance to undertake educational tour for two 

or three days to enrich their experiential learning. After discussion the grievance was redressed 

by allowing the students for educational tour for more than one day. 
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